RADIATION REGULATORY AGENCY 4814 South 40 Street « Phoen.x, Arizona 85040 « (602) 255-4845

March 3, 1987

Mr. Donald A, Nussbaumer
Assistant Director for

State Agreements Programs
Office of State Programs
Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

RE: SA/JOL letter dated January 15, 1387

SUBJECT: Proposed changes to 10CFR34, Industrial Radiography Safety
Requirements.

Dear Mr, Nussbaumer:

The subject proposed amendment to 10CFR34 has been reviewed and this Agency con-
curs on the recommended changes.
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Richard L. Blanton
Acting Director
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